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Ref: FOI-042024-000788 

Date: 11/04/2024 

Address / Email: 

Dear 

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Request 

Please could you provide the following information listed in the below table. 

Response 

Questions 
Responses 

1. Approximately how many medical devices/EBME devices does the

trust own?

Circa 21500 

2. Approximately how many patient beds does the Trust have? 800 

3. Does the trust subcontract the maintenance of

medical/EBME devices to an outside provider(s) or 

does it maintain the devices using internal engineers? 

In-house team 

3a. If an external provider(s) is used, what is the name of 

the company(s)? 

N/a 

3b.  If an external provider(s) is used, what was the value 

of the contract when awarded? 

n/a 

3c. If an external provider(s) is used, what is the 

contract type – PPM/ Fully- Comprehensive / Ad-hoc 

support? 

n/a 

3d. If an external provider(s) is used, what is the contract renewal 

date(s)? 

n/a 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 

mailto:samprice57098@gmail.com


FOI-042024-000788 

Page 2 of 2 

4. Please provide the name, email address of the role responsible for

managing medical devices within the trust.

Neal Shaw Head of EBME 

Neal.shaw@nhs.net 

5. If medical device maintenance is managed internally, how

many clinical engineers are employed by the Trust? 

13 

6. What is the current % of assets ‘within service date’ –

i.e., the date by which a device must be serviced has

not expired? (This will be a standard KPI). 

97% 

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager 
of the Trust. 

Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  

Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to 
the Information Commissioners Office at. 

Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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